JULY 2020

IN HATCH NEWS



HatchELITE By Molly Schroeder

This summer Hatch has welcomed Tyler, Ben, Lydia, Michael, and myself to be a part of the team as the HatchELITE. We are navigating interning from home and learning how to stay motivated and successful virtually. Although it is difficult at times, it is great experience considering a lot of future jobs we may apply for, will be virtual due to this pandemic. We are learning the ropes of the company and have been given the opportunity to work directly with recruiting candidates. How awesome! We are also learning how to source resumes, post job postings, interview candidates, and so much more! A few of us have successfully placed our first candidates in positions, and we all continue to try to get more candidates placed! We have three presentations to give to the Hatch team this summer preparing us to give professional speeches and learn how to take constructive feedback. Congratulations Michael on scoring the highest on the first presentation!

The ELITE team has also been given the opportunity to join weekly guest speakers that have given us insight into other organizations as well as a great way to network. Our guest speakers this month, Cassie Petty, Stephanie Soerens Borkowski, and Manuel Merkt have talked about navigating this pandemic as well as being business leaders. It has been a pleasure to get to know our guest speakers and learn about their experiences in the business world. As a HatchELITE, I am proud to say that I am learning something new every day and feel so much more confident entering the work world come January!

HAPPY JULY BIRTHDAY!

Lori Malett - July 12th Stephanie Dragani -July 21st

CHECK US OUT ON SOCIAL MEDIA!

We are constantly posting new opportunities and updates on our Facebook, Instagram, Twitter, and LinkedIn pages.



HATCHIVERSARIES

Emily and Chris both celebrated their second year at Hatch this month! Since the Hatch team could not be with them in person, we arranged a drive by at each of their houses to show our gratitude and appreciation. This year, Hatch has created a new Hatchiversary tradition: when it is time for someone to celebrate their anniversaries with Hatch, they are given the opportunity to choose a charity that the rest of the team can make a donation to on their behalf. This new tradition is a great way for Hatch to support other organizations and create additional awareness to a variety of charities! Emily chose to donate to the Wisconsin Humane Society and Chris chose the Starfish Foundation. We were able to donate a couple hundred dollars to each! Congratulations on two years Emily and Chris!

WELLNESS

The Hatch team has gotten back into their wellness challenges and it is in full swing. This summer, the staff is competing to win a half a day off! Be sure to check out our social media for fun wellness pictures.

Virtual PANCAN Walk

As you read last month, the Hatch team participated in the Pancreatic Cancer Action Network PurpleStride event which was held virtually. Starting the day off with a moving opening ceremony, many were able to participate not just in Milwaukee but across the country. Dressed in full purple gala, we exceeded our 2019 fundraising goal during a pandemic and finished in first and second place raising over \$43,564 to help with research and increasing patient outcomes for those who fight one of the most deadly cancers in the world today! We are proud to be part of such an awesome group and can't wait to be back in person next year!